
 

 

Port Stephens Breakout Series 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS 
2020-07-03-1 

 

Limitation of Entries (Newcastle) 
 

Due to berthing limitations in Newcastle, entries received after 3 July 2020 for the 
Pittwater to Newcastle and Newcastle to Port Stephens races will be required to 
arrange a mooring at Stockton (no access to NCYC berthing or facilities).  

This is in accordance with NOR 3.2 The Organising Authority may cap the number 
of entries accepted for the series or any of the races within the series due to 
berthing limitations. 

Competitors may choose to enter individual coastal races and the Port Stephens 
race series via the Online Entry Portal. 

 
Organising Committee 
3 July 2020 at 1600hrs 
 
Event Website www.breakoutseries.com.au  

https://www.topyacht.com.au/db/kb/series_select.php?EventID=1263
http://www.breakoutseries.com.au/

